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If All the World’s a Stage….. 

The model theatres are nearly finished and we will put them on show during 

home learning share next Tuesday. 

The children have been busy planning a whole school sports event. Each peer 

group pair have planned a different team-building activity. Next Thursday 

morning, they will organise and run the event for the whole school. 

We look forward to seeing you 

Monday night at 6pm for our  

Year 6 Leaver’s panto. If 

Children could arrive at 5.30pm 

 (we will open the doors for  

 the audience from 5.45pm). 

Next week the children can  

wear their leaver’s hoodie to school. 

They can bring a note book into school to get signatures and on the last day 

they may bring an old white shirt/t-shirt to school to get signed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


